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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

“Pike Road, this month we are so grateful to you and everything you do to better our community. We are so 

lucky to have community members who participate in our events, take care of the environment around them, 

and love the place they live in. Thank you for making Pike Road such a wonderful place to call home.  

It's time for spring cleaning! This April, we’re taking action against litter by cleaning up our community all 

month long. Bring your friends, family, coworkers, and neighbors with you! Don’t know where to start? We 

provide all the supplies you will need and can provide places you can choose from. All you have to do is contact 

Community Involvement Director Katy Brasfield at katy@pikeroad.us to register or learn more.  

Next up, we have the Pike Road Quilters Baby Quilt Show & Sale! On April 15 & 16 and 22 & 23, make plans to 

stop by the Pike Road Arts Center to check everything out. The Pike Road Quilters are incredibly skilled, and 

these items will go fast! If you have a sweet little one in your life, you won’t want to miss out on this 

opportunity. Then, don’t forget about the Encaustic Wax Art Class with Martha Colson takes place on April 27 

and 28. This workshop is created for artists of all skill levels. So no matter whether you are a beginner or more 

advanced, this class can still be a great fit for you!   

Lastly, the Pike Road Arts Council’s Fantasy & Fairy Tale Art Show is still open for business! Whether you want 

to purchase a piece of art or just want to take a look around, this art show has a little bit of everything. The 

Pike Road Arts Center always has such fantastic artists who contribute, and we are very thankful for how they 

enrich our community.  

Remember to stay plugged into our social media so you never miss an event – just search @townofpikeroad on 

Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter. As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray 

for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


